
 

Luther Manor Weekly Happenings and Updates  

December 8, 2021 4:43 pm 

Campus Updates 
● Following up regarding the notification last week that two of our fully vaccinated 

staff members tested positive for COVID-19. All staff and residents who were in 
close contact with these individuals were tested last week and were retested 
again this past Monday and all of the results are NEGATIVE. The residents will 
continue to be monitored for symptoms for another week. 

 
● Today, a staff member in our Courtyards assisted living program developed a 

cough and nasal congestion while at work and was immediately tested for 
COVID. Despite being fully vaccinated, she did test positive. During the look back 
period, she had direct contact with 2 fully vaccinated residents and four fully 
vaccinated staff members. These exposed residents and staff are being tested 
today. Per the new guidelines, the two residents do not need to be placed in 
isolation. They and the staff will be closely monitored for symptoms and retested 
on Monday, December 13. If any of them tests positive, we will follow CDC 
guidelines and as always, we will keep you updated. 
 

● As you know, we began decorating the one million square feet of space at Luther 
Manor during Thanksgiving week. This is no small task that, for years, is largely 
accomplished by our 300+ volunteers. COVID has drastically changed our 
volunteer pool, so we started earlier than usual to get it done in time. While 
touring our campus over the weekend, I ran into Bob and Pat who were very 
proud of the COVID decorating they did on one of our trees in the Rehabilitation 
Unit. Please know the extra PPE they used to decorate our tree was all unused:) 
If anyone needs anything to add to their tree at home, please let me know. It's 
better to laugh than cry!   
 



 

 
 

● Reminder, we have another opportunity this Friday, December 10 to get the 
COVID-19 Vaccination and Booster shot at Luther Manor. If your loved one is 
new to Luther Manor or needs a booster shot or you have had a change of heart 
and wish to have them vaccinated for the first time, please let me know so I can 
make sure it is scheduled and we have enough vaccines available. We will be 
administering 1st, 2nd and booster doses of the Pfizer and Modern vaccine. We 
have one more opportunity this year scheduled for December 30th when we will 
administer the vaccine for 1st, 2nd and booster shots. I can get this scheduled for 
you now as well. Thanks for helping to Protect and Prevent! 

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


